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Home Learning
Home learning will be given out every Friday and handed back the following Wednesday. It will consist of spelling and reading tasks, maths as well as some topic. It is expected that all children complete and hand in their home learning. If they do not they will have to complete the tasks at school. If your child needs any support with their home learning please do not hesitate to contact us. 
PE
Our PE sessions will be taking place every Tuesday. We are collaborating with Year 5 this year so this term your children will be doing outside PE and next term they will swap and have inside PE. In light of this, it would be helpful if your children had suitable footwear (trainers), and clothing including a water proof jacket and sports trousers. To ensure we can be outside as much as possible (rain or shine!) 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome back to a new school Year and the final Year of Primary School! 
We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable summer break. We are really looking forward to sinking our teeth into Term 1 and have lots of exciting topics and learning opportunities coming up!
This newsletter will give you some information on our expectations for Year 6. If you do have any other questions our doors are always open! 
We are all looking forward to working with both you and your children this year.
The Year Six Team
Miss Barrow, Mrs Longman, Mrs Thorn & Mrs Maxim




















	Website
Please keep a check on our year group blog which can be located on the class page on the school website. We will be uploading snippets of learning completed through the week and the weekly home learning tasks as well!
Volunteering
Do you have any spare time? Would you like to come and support Year 6? We would love to hear from you! We are looking for volunteers to come and read and support our children. 
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